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January 10, 2020

The Honorable Alice Lee

And Members of the Council

200 South High Street
Wailuku, Hawaii 95793
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Dear Chair Lee and Members:

SUBJECT: NOTICE OF VACANCY

In accordance with Maui County Code, Section 2.41.040, I would like to
inform you of the following vacancy:

Liquor Control Commission, due to the resignation of Alberta de Jetley
on January 8, 2020, effective January 31, 2020.

I have attached a copy of her resignation letter.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Please contact Community
Liaison Gladys Baisa at 270-8211 if you have any questions,

Sincerely,

MICHAEL P. VICTORINO

Mayor

Attachment
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Honorable Michael P. Vlctorlno 2020 JAN -8 PH 12^ 29
Mayor, County of Maul
200 South High Street OFFICE OF THE MAYOR
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793

Dear Mayor Victorino,

This is to inform you that I am resigning from my position as a member of the
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(Name of Board/Commission)

The effective date of my resignation is

31,

Thank you for the opportunity to serve this community.

Print Name
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